
Poland, 20 February 2020.

We donated an annual supply of plastic bags to the hospital in Środa 
Wielkopolska

As part of our activities to support the local community, we donated an annual supply of sacks for
the Średzki Heart of Jesus Hospital. Our activity is designed to facilitate the maintenance of
cleanliness in this extremely important medical facility for the district.


